
CLUB ORIENTATION REPORT 2021-22 
DANCE CLUB 

 
On 5th Sept 2021, a club orientation was organized for the first years. This event was 2 
hours long (4 pm to 6 pm) and was held through the zoom platform. About 320+ 
students of first year attended this meet in the presence of Dean SRC and the entire SRC 
team. Aditi Singh and Ashlesha Bonkinpelliwar, dance club coordinators, led the dance 
club orientation. On the 11th and 13th of September, students had the opportunity to 
interview with the club and learn more about the opportunities that await them. Students 
were briefed on the dance club's workings, history, achievements through a PowerPoint 
presentation and were given an overview of all the events that were held by our club. A 
video was made to demonstrate the first years about our enjoyment, hard work, bonds, 
and memories over the years. The students were given detailed instructions and 
information about the auditions so that they could participate without any doubt or 
aggravation. Sreya Vallabhaneni, a fourth-year student and  member of the dance club, 
joined us for the senior interaction session and shared her experiences in the dance club 
as well as guided us through the club's accomplishments. Finally, a Question and Answer 
session was held for first-year students, during which we answered their questions about 
our club, audition dates, prerequisites, and so on. We had a great time and dispersed 
with the sincere hope that such orientations should be held time and again, giving newly 
recruited students the opportunity to showcase their talents in the college, outside of the 
college, and especially in our auditions for dance club membership. 

 

 

 

 


